MEMORANDUM

TO: PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS
FROM: BID SPECIFICATION COMMITTEE
DATE: 19™ OF SEPTEMBER 2024

SUBJECT:  ERRATUM - QU/DCD/0069/2024/25 — APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE
PROVIDER FOR THE REPAIRS TO THE OLYMPIC POOL PUMP ROOM AT
MARAIS STREET

Dear Prospective Bidders,

Please be informed that an error occurred in the advertisement of Bid Number
QU/DCD/0069/2024/25 which was published on 18" of September 2024 for the project titled
APPOINTMENT OF A SERVICE PROVIDER FOR THE REPAIRS TO THE
OLYMPIC POOL PUMP ROOM AT MARAIS STREET.

Description of Error:

The bid was incorrectly published with the wrong Bill of Quantity (BoQ). The error specifically
pertained to project scope and as such the correct BoQ was re-published on the 19" of
September 2024,

Please note that all other terms and conditions of the bid remain unchanged unless otherwise
indicated. The new closing date will be the Monday of the 30™ September 2024 (12H00).

Next Steps:

All interested bidders are kindly requested to use the corrected BoQ and adhere to the deadlines
as stated. We apologize for any confusion or inconvenience this may have caused and
appreciate your understanding.

For more information, please contact the Supply Chain Management Unit (Ms Hilda
Maisela) at 0145903633 or send her an email on hmaisela@rustenburg.gov.za for the updated
bid documents and further details.

Thank you for your attention and continued cooperation.
()

aul

Mr Izwelithini Phakula

Chairperson of Bid Specification Committee
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